
State of Florida 

DATE: July 10,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Levent Ileri, Engineer, Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement &-+--&($br 
RE: 

Blanca S. Bayb, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Return of a Confidential File in Docket No. 990455-TL 

Staff no longer needs DN 14596-00 in Docket No. 990455-TL, and therefore it can be 
retumed to its source. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 413-6562. 

cc: Bob Casey 
Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Lee Fordham 
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